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Dear Parents        9 February 2016 

 

Nursery Visit – All Things Wild, Evesham – Tuesday 1 March 2016 

 

As part of our topic ‘Incredible Creatures’, we have planned a visit to All Things Wild, 

near Evesham, on Tuesday 1 March for all our Nursery children. The children will 

have the opportunity to meet dinosaurs’ living relatives and then ‘step through time’ 

to find out about these ancient creatures, as well as travelling on a coach and eating a 

picnic lunch altogether. 

 

Morning children should arrive at Nursery at 8.45am; children who normally 

attend afternoon Nursery need to arrive at the earlier time of 9.00am. We plan 

to arrive back at Nursery by 3.00pm – please collect all children at this time. 

 

Children should wear usual Nursery clothes, wellington boots and bring a waterproof 

coat.  The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no bottles or cans 

please) in a named plastic bag – please make all items disposable because we will not 

bring anything back with us. 

 

The cost of the trip is £14.20. This is a voluntary contribution, however, the visit 

will not be able to go ahead unless we raise sufficient funding to cover costs. This 

amount includes entrance, coach and insurance.  The PTA have kindly donated £100 

towards the cost of the coach. If you have difficulty in meeting the cost, please 

speak to a member of the office staff.   

 

Payments should be made via your ParentPay account, selecting the All Things Wild 

2016 option. Alternatively, if you wish to pay cash for the trip, please contact the 

school office for a barcoded letter to use at any store displaying the PayPoint sign. 

It is important that you complete the attached permission slip below and return 

it to the school office by Monday 22 February.  Your written permission must be 

received before you child may go on this visit. 

 

We will need some parental help with this trip, so if you are available please come in 

and see us in Nursery. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Lee & Mrs L Brady  
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Nursery Visit – All Things Wild – Tuesday 1 March 2016 

 

 

Child’s name:   ________________________________   Class:  ____________ 

 

I give permission for my child to visit All Things Wild on Tuesday 1 March 2016, and 

to be transported by coach. 

 

I have paid  £14.20 on ParentPay        (please tick if you have paid) 

   

 

 

Parent signature : _____________________________   Date: ____________ 

 

 

Permission must be given to the school office before your child may go on this visit, 

thank you. 

 

      


